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Hello, my name is Sandy Aragon and I am so excited to continue to  be part of the Grade 4 team. I am thrilled to be your teacher!! It is going to be a fun year full of lots of learning and new adventures! I want to hear all about you but first, I want to tell you a few things about me.

I come from the beautiful country of Colombia, in South America.  I am a happy mother of a grade 9th student and I consider myself a friendly and caring teacher!
With over 20 years of classroom experience the past 12 years as a PYP teacher, and the desire to provide all students with an excellent education, I am confident in my ability to continue to be a valuable asset to the GWA community in my sixth year of teaching here. I also have taught Kindergarten, Grade 1, Grade 3, and Grade 4 at top IB accredited schools.  Having experience in different grade levels, will help me challenge you to reach your fullest potential.
I have a Bachelor Degree in Education and several other Pedagogy studies from the Rosario University.  I have completed four modules of a Masters in Language Arts with the Alabama University. In the past, I have also been team leader, math coordinator, PSHE coordinator, a “Head of House” and Spanish tutor.

Reflecting on my educational experiences, I appreciate the immeasurable impact that teachers make on the lives of young people.  I also realize that the skills and knowledge acquired in the classroom will be used by young people throughout life. Therefore, as a teacher, I hope to be a role model that cultivates open-mindedness in young people, and the knowledge and ability to look at the world critically. 

I believe children grow and learn when they feel happy, comfortable and stimulated and are able to take responsibility for their own actions. With this goal in mind, I look forward with great anticipation to discussing with you the many ways in which I can make a significant contribution to your child`s educational program. 

Sincerely, 

Sandy
s.aragon_gwa@gemsedu.com            

